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Scarning V.C. Primary School, Dereham Road,  

Scarning, NR19 2PW 01362 692665 

www.scarningprimary.co.uk    

office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk                                                         

  You can check our key policies online at www.scarningprimary.co.uk these include our anti bullying policy, our             

complaints procedure and information regarding whistleblowing.  Other policies are also available.  

 

For any school uniform orders you can order on-line at https://www.birdsofdereham.com/

shop/category/schools-scarning-vc-primary-school-76/  (Click & Collect available) or visit the store at 

Unit D  13 Yaxham Road Dereham 

Please remember to always keep us updated with any change of contact details to ensure you always receive            

communication from us by text/email. If you are using the new Pupil App/Website you can change your own details on 

this. 

 

 We would like to wish everyone a Happy Easter. 

Please hold on to your EDP 

Plant to Plate tokens until we 

come back to school as this 

promotion has been extended 

until September 

Please remember that you can find copies of all letters emailed 

home with regards to school closure on our website along with 

a link to the Home Learning information. 

We would like to take this              

opportunity to wish Mrs.Brigstock 

good luck as she leaves Scarning 

School at the end of term. We 

hope to see her back in school 

when things return to normal to 

say goodbye properly.  

Reminder that from April 2nd we will stop using the 

School money system for lunch/trip payments. 

We will start using Pupil Asset. More details on 

how to use this will be available when we return to 

school. If you are in credit with school money, the 

office will start the process of refunds or            

transferring your balance after the Easter break. 

Message from Year 5                                                                                                                                                                
Year 5 have had a good week Home Learning.                                                                                                               
We have loved hearing about everything that they have been doing
-whether from the Home Learning Plan or their own investigations 
and  have been impressed with their positivity and resilience. We 
want to thank the parents and carers of all the children for their 
support and kind words. Have a lovely Easter (as best you can in 
these uncertain times) and we look forward to reconnecting with 
the children through Google Classroom next term. 
Kind Regards, all the staff in Year 5. 

Easter Holidays, ways to get credits for the Children’s 

University                                                                                      

I know that all the venues where C U members can gain 

credits are currently closed.  The children who are 

members of the Children’s University can still gain some 

credits by going online at the Children’s University 

Manchester site. There are a range of subjects on here, 

(some of which support the learning carried out at 

school).  You complete the work and then claim your 

credit.                                                                                            

Kind regards, Mrs Hollingworth. 
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